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MINUTES 
SHARON BOARD OF SELECTMEN 

July 1, 2015 
 
The meeting of the Sharon Board of Selectmen was called to order in the Selectmen’s Meeting Room at Sharon 
Town Hall at 3:05pm with Chairman William A. Heitin, Clerk Walter B. Roach, Selectman John J. McGrath, 
and Town Administrator Frederic E. Turkington, Jr. 
 

Police Chief Employment Agreement 

 
Chairman Heitin welcomed everyone in attendance and watching on television to the meeting. He noted that 
the Board voted unanimously to appoint Tilden Kaufman as the new Chief of Police. The Board discussed with 
Tilden his employment agreement and all parties are comfortable and in agreement with the agreement. 
 
MOTION: To approve the contract as written and as reviewed by Chief Kaufman 
(McGrath – Roach) 3-0 PASSES 
 

Police Chief Swearing In Ceremony 

 
Chairman Heitin noted that Chief Kaufman will be Chief effective on Friday, July 3 at 4:30pm. Town Clerk 
Marlene Chused administered the oath of office to Tilden M. Kaufman.  
 

Adjournment 

  
MOTION: To adjourn at 3:10pm 
(Heitin - Roach) 3-0 PASSES 
 


